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March 23, 2020 

Sent via email: amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov 

Interim Director 

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office 

RE: New Application for Retail Marijuana Store 

 Business Name : Arctic Herbery 

 License Location: Borough/16021 Sterling Highway, Cooper Landing, AK 99572 

 License No.:  23777 

 

Dear Mr. Klinkhart, 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly cancelled its April 7, 2020 Assembly meeting per the 

CDC’s recommendations regarding COVID-19. The administration is issuing a conditional non-

objection of the Retail Marijuana Store new license application for Arctic Herbery located in the 

Kenai Peninsula Borough subject to the following: 

 

1. The non-objection is ratified by the Assembly at their April 21, 2020 regularly 

 scheduled Assembly meeting. 

2. The marijuana establishment shall conduct their operation consistent with the site plan 

 submitted to the Kenai Peninsula Borough. 

3. There shall be no parking in borough rights-of-way generated by the marijuana 

 establishment. 

4. The marijuana establishment shall remain current in all Kenai Peninsula Borough financial 

 obligations consistent with KPB 7.30.020(A).  

5. The marijuana establishment shall not conduct any business on, or allow any consumer to 

 access, the retail marijuana store’s licensed premises, between the hours of 2:00 a.m. 

 and 8:00 a.m. 

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to let us 

know. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Johni Blankenship, MMC 

Borough Clerk 

cc: bryant@gci.net 


